
   

  
  

  
  

   

   

           
 

                 
  

                 
             
              

      

              
               

           
              

              
               

               
           

 

             
             

        

              
               

            
              

                
                 

             
                 

             
               

      

Inquiry into the establishment of a pharmacy council and a transfer of 
pharmacy ownership in Queensland Submission No 129



A pharmacy council is a good idea for Queensland. We need better regulation, and a 
body that can coordinate with the government to implement health policy through 
pharmacies. Our sector is ready to do more, and a pharmacy council could facilitate this. 

I hope that you will consider these views when making any recommendations on 
deregulation, which I believe would result in worse outcomes for the community in 
Mackay. Please also consider recommending a full scope for pharmacists, we can do so 
much more to serve our communities. 

Joint Owner, Good Price Pharmacy Warehouse Mackay 

PO Box 5090, Mackay. Q. 4740 
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